

April 23, 2018

Carolyn D. Jenkins, Founder & Exec. Dir The Jenkins Donelson Foundation, JDF www.jdffeet.org

## **Board of Directors**

John M. Crain, Chair Christopher Addison, Vice Chair Shaunda Patterson, Secretary Larry Fullerton, Treasurer

Alan Adler Peter Anthony Don Auerbach Tracy M. Bernstein Constance L. Bruce Dwight Bush Morgan Genderson Christine Kearns Michael S. Mandel Waldo G. McMillan, Jr. Matthew Morton Nathan J. Oleson Liska Radachi Lee Satterfield Sarah Schaffer Jenny Springer David Tolson

Deborah Shore

Executive Director

Pillars of Opportunity

Safe Homes
Life Skills
Workforce & Education

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

On behalf of the Program Director Robert Bell, staff, and our young people and families in crisis that Promise Place serves each year we would like to thank you for your very generous donation of snacks and household necessities to Promise Place in April of 2018.

In these tough economic times, many young people and their families in our Prince George's County Community have turned to Promise Place for help in meeting basic needs. But the increased demand for help often hits at the same time that many of our core grants have become jeopardized. Your goodwill has helped us to continue to meet the needs of young people who come to our doors.

Your generosity and involvement are creating hope and opportunity for homeless youth. You may not know these children's names, but they will carry thanks in their hearts for your kindness and generosity.

For your business purposes, please consider this letter a receipt for your donation. Our federal tax ID number is 52-1006486. No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

Robert Bell, MSW Program Director

Sincefely

Emergencies: 202.547.7777 Info: 202.675.9340 741 8th St SE, Washington, DC 20003 www.SashaBruce.org